

Parent Teacher Association

Woodthorne Primary School, Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton WV6 8XL

SPRING DISCO

Friday 23rd March 2018 - Rainbows/Reception 1:45-3:00pm

Dear Pupils

You are invited to a Spring Disco at school on Friday 23rd March We hope you will come along and enjoy the fun!

There is no cost for Reception children to attend this event, however if you wish to make a donation to the PTA you can either send it in a clearly marked envelope or place it in the jar at the disco. There will be squash available during the disco and a small bag of sweets to take home. Crisps and Fruit shoots will be available for 50p each. Children are asked to come dressed in their own clothes that day.

Please complete the slip below and please advise us if your child has any allergies we should be aware of. Please also indicate on the form if you are able to help on the day and whether you have a current DBS check, completed through the school. Although the teachers are going to be assisting with this event, parents are welcome to assist as well.

Thank you		
Woodthorne PTA		
	Woodthorne PTA Spring Disco Friday 23rd March Rainbows/Reception 1:45 - 3:00	

Child's Name		Class	••••••
Food Allergy/ Medical information:			
			••••••
Parents name and Contact number			
Signed			
will be able to help on the afternoon $\hfill\Box$			
have a current DBS completed through the sch	ool Yes 🗆	No □	Unsure □